
From: Tom Scimeca
To: eComments, PBA; Martin, Eric
Subject: Agenda for 2420 Cape Cod liquor license
Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 1:14:25 PM

Dear Eric and the city council.

I own three buildings in the area.  Two on Cape Cod and another nearby.  2310 and 2220 Cape
Cod are the buildings on Cape Cod.  

Has anyone visited  Cape Cod at night?   The place has too many homeless people living on
the street and the city does not seem to do anything about it.  
Many of the buildings are also in disrepair.   Should you not enforce basic upkeep codes?  

These people has many issues including drinking too much alcohol.  

I would like the city to do something about this.  My company ends up cleaning some of the
messes these people create.  

I am sympathetic to their issues to some degree, but the last thing we need in the area is either
a marijuana dispensary or in this case a place where these homeless people can more easily
buy alcoholic beverages.  

This area is an industrial area.  Please help support our industry and expedite normal business
permits.  You guys are taking way too long on this but that is another matter.    

If someone wants to sell alcohol, there are plenty of places where beer etc. can be sold.  

This is quite simply a terrible idea.  

I will unfortunately be out of town next week but I wanted to send this email to you.  

I left a message for you Eric five minutes ago.  

Happy to discuss if you like.  

Thanks

Kind regards

Tom Scimeca
tomscimeca@floridacirtech.com
Cel:  949-322-5801
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